
Proverbs 22:6 ‘Train up a child in the way he should
go: and when he is old, he will not depart from it.’

love... joy... patience... kindness... self-control

A w a r d s  N e w s l e t t e r

ST MARGARET'S
         Primary School  Well

Done!

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another school year, we want to take a moment to reflect on what a fantastic
year it has been - and to thank you for your continued support.

A Fond Farewell to Year 6
It’s never easy saying goodbye, but we couldn’t be prouder of our Year 6 children. They have been

outstanding role models throughout their time with us and have ended their primary journey on a real
high. Their SATs results exceeded our expectations, reflecting their hard work, resilience, and

determination. We are immensely proud of all they have achieved.
Today, they took their final bow with a fabulous performance of The X Factory - a production full of

talent, humour and heart. It was a wonderful way to end their time here and we know they are more
than ready for the exciting challenges ahead in secondary school.

Staffing
Children have already had their transition days and met their new teachers for September. Listed below

for your reference, are your child’s home class teachers. As in previous years, your child may also be
taught by the other teacher in their year group for certain stream classes.

I am delighted to announce our teaching team from September: 

Reception - Ms Phaup and Ms Krupp
Year 1 – Ms Lawrence/Miss Hughes and Mr Callus

Year 2 – Ms Foster and Mr O'Shea
Year 3 – Ms Quarshie and Mrs Lynn/Mr Imeraj

Year 4 – Miss Dairo and Miss Kendall
Year 5 – Miss Walsh and Mr Harris/Akram Haque

Year 6 – Mr O'Driscoll and Mr Callus



Thank You and Wishing You a Safe Summer

To all our wonderful families, thank you for your support throughout this year. We hope you enjoy
a restful and happy summer break with your children. Whether you're travelling, exploring locally

or simply taking a well-earned rest, we wish you a safe and sunny summer.
We look forward to seeing everyone back in September, refreshed and ready for

 another brilliant year ahead.

Warm wishes,

Mrs Bannon
Headteacher.

Thank you, as always, for your support and partnership.



Of the term

Zella
1J

Navana-
Rose

2D

Rahman
1D

Eva

4D

Vihaan
2J

Doneisha
5J

Teleola
4J

Christopher
5D

Nurcan
6J

Manuella
6D

Alfred
3J

Rithvik
3D

Ousman
RP

Jasmine
RK





Return	to	School	on
	Thursday

	4 	September	25	th

We	break	up	at	1.30pm
on	Tuesday	22 	July	25nd

Please	arrive	on	time
Thank	you	



Thames View

On Saturday 19 July 2025

Create

Stay
Thames Community Hub,
Barking, IG11 0LG

Time: 11am to 2pm

info@dynamicbridgescic.com
Tel: 07340 839 857

memorable moments

connected as a community

Making ‘The Great Big
Bouquet’ Games Mascot wig
making SEN friendly activities
Music Light refreshment
Artsandcraft

infunactivities

Venue:

Dynamic Bridges
C.I.C


